
   

  

=    

Reminders… 

Snack and cooking money is £2 per week, please. 

Names in or on clothing/personal belongings  

Please can we have waterproofs, wellingtons and PE kits if they haven’t already been sent in 

My Email – ethompson@acorns.lancs.sch.uk P lease keep in touch with your news       

 

 

Pine Class News 
This Week... 

Congratulations to Bethany on getting her 5m badge at swimming last weekend – 

what a fantastic achievement! 

This week we have been working hard on our communication skills and sharing. We 

have shared our space, toys and items of interest with each other with support 

and have waited our turn more calmly during circle time which is brilliant progress! 

Sharing and waiting are things all of us find very tricky at times so staff are 

really proud of the students this week. 

Noah worked really hard with his PECS and has been loving songs and the elephant 

toy this week. Whilst Riley, independently collected his PECS book to communicate 

to staff what he wanted – this is great to see and excellent progress in 

communication is being made for all our students. We are also hearing that some 

of our students are successfully using their communication aids to better help 

them outside of school too which is amazing to hear.  

We all engaged well with our PE sessions this week, have followed instructions 

with support and really enjoyed the cool down time with the parachute. 1 group of 

students have worked on exploring the different vestibular options available to 

them whilst the other group are learning to take it in turns to complete an 

obstacle course. Lots of smiles and laughter during our sessions this week. 

Have a great weekend!       

Our star of the week is… 

Lexi 
For staying at the table and the circle during group sessions with decreased adult support AND 
for learning how to heat up her own lunch using the microwave – super independence skills Lexi! 

😊  
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Look what we’ve been up to this week… 



   

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look what we’ve been up to this week… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


